
CYNGOR SIR POWYS COUNTY COUNCIL

County Council
13th July 2016 

REPORT AUTHOR: County Councillor Avril York, Portfolio Holder for 
Regeneration and Planning     

SUBJECT: Question from County Councillor Graham Jones                    

Knowing that a member of the Cabinet and officer(s) went to Brussels recently, 
I would like to know how many representatives attended and how was the trip 
funded i.e. did the Authority pay or did those who attended pay by either 
contributing or meeting the full amount?

 

Cllr Avril York and Susan Bolter Head of Regeneration, Property and Commissioning 
travelled to Brussels on Tuesday 1st March and returned on Thursday 3rd March, 
2016.  This visit was at the invitation of the Welsh Local Government Association’s 
(WLGA) Brussels office. The WLGA covered all the costs associated with the trip 
with one exception.  Powys County Council covered the return travel costs of car 
share between Llandrindod Wells and Birmingham railway station.   


